GREENPARK PRE-PRIMARY & GR.R.

 4^{th} Avenue & 5^{th} Street, Parkhurst, Johannesburg - P.O. Box 84054, Greenside 2034

Telephone: 011 442-9128 Cell: 072 282 1757

Email: <u>reception@greenpark.co.za</u> Website: <u>www.greenpark.co.za</u>



NEWSLETTER THURSDAY 27 MAY 2021

THEMES

Gr R - Dr Suess Rhyming
Blue group - Shapes and Patterns
Green group - Bees
Red group - Nursery Rhymes
Yellow group - Birthdays
Lavender group - Squares

GREENPARK NEWS

We are happy to report that Nicky Germani has had successful surgery, is back home and will return to school after half-term.

We look forward to welcoming Blue group and Mrs. Roberts back to school next week Monday, 31 May 2021, Greenpark Protocols withstanding.

DROP AND GO

Our morning 'Drop and Go' plan is working well. We are so proud of our happy, confident Greenpark children!

Please remember parents and do pass this very important information onto grandparents/au pairs/childminders, that when you sign up for Greenpark Nursery School you sign up for cooperating with our road safety policies. It is COMPULSORY to secure your child safely in your vehicle when transporting them to school and home again.

We do still have stock of our Secure-A-Kid Seatbelt Positioners for R80 each.

Drop and Go finishes strictly at 8:30am. Unfortunately Elvis cannot take children out of the car as he does not fall under our insurance cover. Please also remember once you have dropped your little one to drive down to the bottom car park and turn around there for everyone's convenience.

EYE AND EAR SCREENING - OLDER GROUPS

Thank you to all those who have returned the forms and paid for Eye and Ear Screenings on 3 June 2021 and 19/20 July 2021 respectively.

If you do still wish your child to have a hearing test, please speak directly to Nola.

Eye screening list has already been passed-on to Plusoptix.

CHARITY FUNDRAISER

Thank you to all our families who participated in the Charity Fundraiser yesterday afternoon. We are thrilled to advise you that we raised R6500 and will be shopping to buy tracksuits for the children at One Small Act of Kindness Charity. We will publish photos when we drop the clothes off.

We will be introducing 'Ravy the Righteous Rhino' from tomorrow - Friday, 28 May 2021. We have not collected for our children's and animal charities for over a year and would like to reintroduce this charity. The act of putting coins into the Ravy Rhino money box reinforces the act of giving to the needy. (For those who knew 'Happy Hippo', Ravy is Happy's cousin!) The children will receive a sticker for putting coins in Ravy on a Friday morning at drop-off.

HALF TERM

A reminder of half term in June. We will break up at 10:30am for the little groups - Yellow, Red and Lavender on Friday, 11 June and at 10:45am for the older groups - Green, Blue and Grade R.

We return to school on Monday, 21 June 2021.

GREENPARK FUNDRAISER 2021

Greenpark will have small fun events throughout the term. The first of these is "Win the Closest Car Parking for the Month!!!"

WE MAKE A LIVING BY WHAT WE GET, BUT WE MAKE A LIFE BY WHAT WE GIVE.

winston churchill